

HON. FRANK J. TODARO
LEGISLATOR
8" DISTRICT

May 28, 2020

Honorable Ronald Ruffino Supervisor Town of Lancaster 21 Central Avenue Lancaster, New York 14086

Dear Supervisor Ruffino:

Given the high semi-truck traffic flow on residential roads in the Town of Lancaster, I would like to meet to devise a plan to present to the County to help the companies that do business and help relieve the concerns of the residents.

I have the attention of the New York State DOT to help and spoke with Deputy Public Works Commissioner John Dennee this morning regarding it.

I look forward to working together to make the streets of Lancaster safer for all. Please contact me to schedule this meeting.

Sincerely,

Hon. Frank L. Todaro Erie County Legislator

District #8